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IMLI’S 33RD ACADEMIC YEAR TO COMMENCE ON MONDAY 

 

On Monday, 18 October 2021 the IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) will 

welcome its 33rd generation of lawyers and maritime professionals. Students hailing from El 

Salvador and Guinea-Bissau will represent their countries for the first time in any of the 

Institute’s master programmes. Mr. Xiaojie Zhang (Director, Technical Cooperation Division) 

will deliver a welcoming message on behalf of the Organization. The Inaugural Lecture for the 

academic year 2021-2022 will be delivered by Mr. Frederick Kenney (Director, IMO Legal 

Affairs and External Relations Division).  

 

 



 

Administrative meeting with students of the IMLI Class of 2021-2022 

This academic year records IMLI’s 33rd year of excellence, serving the interests of IMO 

Member States and of the international community at large. Since its inception, 1,000 maritime 

experts from 149 States and territories have successfully completed studies at the Institute and 

are contributing to the fulfillment of IMO goals. It is expected that the students of this academic 

year will also, upon completion of their studies, hold high the IMLI values and advocate for 

sound national legislation which adequately implements international maritime rules and 

prescriptions and supports sustainable development.  

The Director, faculty and staff of the Institute wish the students of the IMLI Class of 2021-

2022 a successful academic year. 
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